
January 2014 Newsletter

2013 Tax Information 
You may be able to claim the child 

care credit for work-related expenses 
The credit is generally a percentage 

of the amount of work-related 
expenses you paid to a care 
provider.  

The sign-up sheet 
requesting 2013 end of 
year information, paid to 
Imagine That Childcare,  
is available on the front 
desk.  
		  ~  Miss Julie, 

		  Center Director

Where children are encouraged to
explore, experience, discover and grow!

Tiny Tots
Nursery

Preschool

Toddlers

School Age

We had a wonderful winter 
break - We will miss our 
friend Summer who is moving 

Welcome back Miss Dixie

C o n g r a t u l a t i o n s      
Caleb on moving up to 

toddlers.  

Jan 9th : Happy birthday  
Nolan - Enjoy tiny tots!

January’s theme:     
Winter Wonderland 

– snow, snowmen 
& snowflakes -

Welcome to our 5 new 
friends joining us from 

tiny tots! 

Happy 5th Birthday Ava!

Theme of the month: 
Arctic Animals
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Join us in welcoming Haley & Tristan to 
the Pre-K class!  Raquel will be teaching 
in Toddlers!  Take a moment to introduce 
yourself. We will be updating our teacher 
posters with everyone’s photos.

Ou r Mi s s i o n

Imagine That Childcare provides a warm loving environment, with developmental learning 
activities for children from 6 weeks to 12 years old. We believe that your child’s needs are 

of the utmost importance. Our entire team is committed to meeting those needs. 
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Tip of the Month:  
Wearing boots to school 

is great!  But please 
remember a change of 

shoes for during the day - 
little feet can get very hot

Ne w Te ac h e r s fo r t h e Ne w Ye a r

Please be sure your little one is dressed for fire drills.  
Mandatory evacuation practice will require everyone to 
be dressed for the weather!  All gear MUST be LABLED 
with child’s name – metallic sharpies are recommended 
for dark clothes.  It is the parent/
guardian’s responsibility to ensure 
gear is hung on the correct hook – 
please double check before leaving.

Wa r m We at h e r Ge a r & Fi r e Dr i l l s


